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September 25, 2018 
 
 
Philip Clark 
Clark Consulting Engineers 
19 Ryan Road 
Edgewood, NM 87015 
 
 
RE: 9808 Davenport NW 
 Revised Grading Plan 

Request for Pad Certification – Accepted 
 Engineer’s Stamp Date 9/17/18 
 Certification Dated: 9/17/18 

Hydrology File: B13D011A 
 
Dear Mr. Clark: 
 
Based on the submittal received on 9/20/18 the above-referenced submittal is re-approved for 
Grading Permit and approved for Pad Certification for Building Permit.  

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy (For Information): 

1. Engineer’s Certification, per the DPM Chapter 22.7: Engineer's Certification Checklist For 
Non-Subdivision is required to ensure the site and the grades against the neighboring walls 
were not disturbed during home construction. 

2. The proposed retaining wall needs to be constructed. 

If you have any questions, I can be contacted at 924-3695 or dpeterson@cabq.gov. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Dana Peterson 
Senior Engineer, Planning Dept. 
Development Review Services 
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